Warren Central High School Title IX Meeting (2nd) March 28, 2014

- Members Present:
- Chris Stunson, Warren Central Athletic Director and Title IX Coordinator
- Kate Frank, Warren Central Volleyball Coach
- Chase Goff, Warren Central Asst. Baseball and Football Coach
- Emma Thomas, Soccer Student Athlete
- Rondell Green, Basketball and Football Student Athlete
- I. Discuss Title IX Audit
 - A. No deficiencies in the overall girls and boys athletic programs
 - B. Expanded Travel and Per Diem Guidelines- Charter busses
 - C. Banquet Criteria
 - D. Booster Club Expenditure Oversite
- II. Review Renovation proposals and research
 - A. Plan A
 - B. Plan B
 - C. Coaches research/Conversations
 - D. Artificial vs. Natural Surfaces
 - E. Athletic Program and Renovations
- III. Other Immediate Concerns
- V. Committee Concerns
- VI. Future Meeting Date

Post Season Banquet Recommendations

Each sport shall have a post-season banquet. Banquets should be scheduled considering the following guidelines.

- 1. Recognize Academic All-State 1st team (3.75) and Honorable Mention (3.25) student-athletes.
- 2. Recognize any All-District or All-Region athletes.

Warren County Public Schools

Student Travel Guidelines

When traveling to events the following guidelines should be used. The guidelines are for all boys and girls and apply whether the funds are paid for by Board / School funds or Athletic / Band booster funds.

Meal Allowances:

Each student (boys and girls) will be provided up to \$25.00 per day for meals.

Room Allowances:

Each student (boys and girls) will be allowed up to \$37.50 per day for rooms a maximum of 4 persons per room.

Charter Busses:

Each sport may opt to take a charter bus at the expense of the booster club using these guidelines:

1. The one-way trip mileage for the event exceeds 70 miles.

OR

2. Allocated travel funds have been exhausted or budgeted for other trips i.e. scheduled Freshman/JV games



Johnston, Kathy sigohnston@khaan.org>

Warren Central

Re: title ix follow up

1 message

Stunson, Chris <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us> To: "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Wed, Mar 5, 2014 at 4:35 PM

Answers in red below. If you need anything else let me know.

Chris Stunson
Assistant Principal
Athletic Director
Warren Central High School
559 Morgantown Road
Bowling Green, KY 42103

Phone: 270-781-2401 Fax: 270-781-5115

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: <Johnston>, Kathy <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2014 2:26 PM

To: Chris Stunson < chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us>

Subject: Re: title ix follow up

Hi Chris - I need to have more information so please answer the following questions -- this will help me,

- 1. Is softball using these fields for practice and play? Softball will only play games at the Buchanan and Griffin Locations. Practice is being held on campus.
- 2. What other spring sport teams are playing/practicing off site? tennis? baseball? track? Only Softball is playing off-site
- 3. Is softball having varsity, jv, and freshman teams or varsity and jv teams? JV/V
- 4. How are the athletes getting to the park? drive themself or by school bus ? and how far (estimate) is each park from your school?

Bus transport to the park Basil Griffin (6 miles)

Reference to the each field facility?

lights? There are lights at both parks

restrooms? There are restrooms at Buchanan. Griffin had a fire and will have portable restrooms. locker room or area to dress? Team will dress at school in locker room prior to loading the bus able to sell concessions? Concessions are under contract with Warren County Parks and Rec.

bleachers? There are bleachers on site at both parks as they are used for various leagues.

Thanks so much -

Kathy

Warren Central

On Wed, Mar 5, 2014 at 2:36 PM, Stunson, Chris <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us> wrote:

Softball will be playing at an off-site location. They are playing at two parks – Buchannon and Basil Griffith Park here in BG. The bids should be delayed for around a month

From: <Johnston>, Kathy <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2014 8:04 AM

To: Chris Stunson <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us>

Subject: Re: title ix follow up

Hi Chris -

Thanks for responding. I have two questions — do you have a timeline with regard to the bid packages? and how will this affect softball this season? where will they play, etc.? I'm most interested in getting the information relative to softball since we are in that season but can extend the deadline regarding the renovation status.

Thanks.

Kathy

On Tue, Mar 4, 2014 at 12:03 PM, Stunson, Chris <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us> wrote: Mrs. Johnston,

Thank you for your e-mail. I tried to call several times last week to get guidance on what to do about the deadline. We have hit a few snags with renovations – in a positive way. We have proposed a modification to our facility plan to include a few upgrades for minimal cost increase. The board has asked to architects to proceed with both plans so we can see what is the best option. Therefore, we do not have the approved bids at this time.

I thought it would be best to submit all of the information together rather than send it in pieces as they come available.

Please advise

Chris Stunson
Assistant Principal
Athletic Director
Warren Central High School
559 Morgantown Road
Bowling Green, KY 42103
Phone: 270-781-2401



Johnston Rethy <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Re: facilities plan

1 message

Stunson, Chris <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us>
To: "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Warren Central

Wed, Jun 4, 2014 at 2:53 PM

At the last meeting we reviewed construction documents for the new field house. We do not have final plans at this time. The board separated the library from the plan to try to get it finished before school is back in. I do not have any documents at this time

Chris Stunson
Assistant Principal
Athletic Director
Warren Central High School
559 Morgantown Road
Bowling Green, KY 42103
Phone: 270-781-2401

Fax: 270-781-5115

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: <Johnston>, Kathy <kiohnston@khsaa.org>

Date: Wednesday, June 4, 2014 1:02 PM

To: Chris Stunson <chris.stunson@warren.kyschools.us>

Subject: facilities plan

Hi Chris,

Just following up on any update or progress with regard to the outdoor athletic facilities. Any information is helpful so that I may add it to you file.

thanks,

Kathy Johnston Title IX